
Club 55 Senior Center 

By Carol Burrows Club 55 Senior Center Correspondent  

The HOT weather has arrived as has our complete reopening and scheduling at 

Club 55.  We hope to see you back enjoying some of the activities that are offered 

at our senior center.  As always, we welcome your ideas for new things to learn 

about or games to try…feedback is important to us so let us know what ideas you 

have.  We are looking for a good time to start a ‘History of Lake Mills’ group so we 

can share memories of past events.  It could be simply a sharing of early Lake 

Mills for those that have memories of childhood in Lake Mills or those that loved 

the rich history that Dr. Liebenow recorded in his books.  It might provide a 

background for those folks new to our community who would are interested in 

the past or why some streets or buildings carry specific family names. We will 

keep you posted. 

Another thanks to members of the American Legion for the Memorial Day 

Program in Commons Park.  It is one of the special days of the year for me and a 

reminder of why I think Lake Mills is such a ‘Norman Rockwell’ community.  

Apparently, I am not the only one that feels this way as the park is full of residents 

and visitors alike.  The bandstand is decked out in flag buntings, the band is 

seated on the platform, as the color guard approaches.  There are scouts in their 

uniforms handing out programs and poppies being offered as a remembrance.  It 

is an event that brands the soul. 

Club 55 Senior Center is now open from 10am to 3pm M, T, W. and Th. Stop in 

and join us for a visit, a card game, a board game, exercise, or to see what it is all 

about.  We are located in the Rock Lake Activity Center, at 229 Fremont Street.  

Stop in and see what we are all about, bring a friend and stay awhile.  

If you are interested in finding out more about the bicycle or kayak group, call 

Jane at the Club 55 number 920-728-2176.   

We are back to a full schedule starting this week and are hopeful that we will be 

able to stay open with no more surprises.  You can always look at this website for 

the full calendar listing.  Go to 

https://www.lakemills.k.12.wi.us/recreation/calendar-of-events-club55.cfm  

We hope that you will drop in and find something that helps brighten your day. 

https://www.lakemills.k.12.wi.us/recreation/calendar-of-events-club55.cfm


The Bia Menu for Wednesday, June 16 is meatloaf, mashed potatoes, veggies, and 

dessert.  Place your order by Thursday, June 10, if you are filling out a paper form 

at Club 55, or by Friday, June 11, if you are placing it yourself online.  Jason and 

Beth need time to organize their shopping list and do not accept late orders as it 

is impossible to fill them.  You may place your order online by going to 

https://www.lakemills.k.12.wi.us./recreation/bia-meal-program.cfm   The meals 

are delivered to Club 55 at 2:30 on Wednesdays already prepared and ready to be 

reheated.  Each meal is $10.55 with tax already included.   

I have to include a gripe or pet peeve or whatever you want to call it here as I find 

it hard to believe that folks can be so thoughtless.  I have noticed 4 or 5 of the 

tooth ‘soft-piks’ kind of things laying on the sidewalks or parking lots in the last 

week.  You would think that with COVID-19 still lurking in the rearview mirror, 

that one would think that disposing of something that had been in your mouth 

would not belong spit out on a public surface.  What are they thinking??? 
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